
From: Travis Dukelow 
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 1:35 PM
To: Fernando Lamanna <Fernando.Lamanna@brock.ca>
Cc: Walter Schummer <Walter.Schummer@brock.ca>
Subject: King Street Park

Good Afternoon Fernando, 

I have a couple of questions regarding the King Street Park initiative survey and I'm hoping for some 
clarification if you are able to do so. 

In the meeting minutes from the February 8th Council Committee of the whole, 4 options for the 
survey were to be distributed including a 200 meter track, 250 meter track, 300 meter track and an 
option with no track at all and I assumed an option to largely keep the park intact as is. The survey 
that is available now is completely different than what was voted on by members of the council. In

the survey the tracks look very close to neighboring properties and the existing mature trees. The 
survey does not speak to what would happen to the trees or the ball diamond that currently resides 
in the park. Does the Township have a policy on how close assets should be separated from 
residential homes? The ball diamond does indeed get used lots and I don't feel that
community members are well aware of the removal of this feature with any of the plans. 
My understanding is that the council will not put money towards the maintenance of the track and 
there is no plan to replace the track when it is deemed unusable in the future. Has the council 
discussed the costs that will be associated with the removal when that happens?
Some options in the survey have the option of asphalt. Will there be any water runoff studies 
conducted  to see how that may or may not affect neighboring properties? 

Thanks Fernando, I have CC'd Walter Schummer to keep him in the loop as well with these concerns. 
I appreciate your time. 

Travis Dukelow

https://www.facebook.com/brocktownship
https://www.instagram.com/brocktownship/
https://twitter.com/TownshipOfBrock
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